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PRESS RELEASE: Psychiatric Times Features AAEP Leadership in “Mental Health Minutes” 

 
 
Hello AAEP Membership! 
 
Please see below for two recent Psychiatric Times "Mental Health Minutes" provided by AAEP 
leadership focusing on "Speaking to Patients About Cannabis" and "Myths, Truths, and Messaging 
on Mass Shootings". 
 
 
- Debunking 4 Myths Around Mass Shootings 
- How to Discuss Cannabis With Your Patients 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The American Association for Emergency Psychiatry is a multidisciplinary organization that 
serves as the voice of emergency mental health. The membership includes directors of 
psychiatric emergency services and emergency departments, psychiatrists, emergency 
physicians, nurses, social workers, psychologists, physician assistants, educators and other 
professionals involved in emergency psychiatry. Learn More. 

https://www.psychiatrictimes.com/view/debunking-4-myths-around-mass-shootings
https://www.psychiatrictimes.com/view/cannabis-an-inside-look-at-the-march-issue
https://aaep.memberclicks.net/about%22%20%5Ct%20%22_blank
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